
 

 

 

 

 
 

November 26, 2013 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear    

 

On behalf of the Catalina Foothills School District (CFSD) Governing Board, you 

are cordially invited to the board’s December 10, 2013 meeting for special 

recognition.    The CFSD Governing Board would like to present you with its 

STAR award in honor of your outstanding performance as a member of the 

FRIENDS committee. 

 

The success of our election on November 5 was evidence of the effectiveness of 

the Foothills community-based campaign effort organized by FRIENDS.  We are 

very grateful for your volunteer commitment to promote a positive outcome to the 

election.  Your work exemplifies that part of our CFSD mission that underscores 

the importance of “a caring, collaborative learning community.”   

 

The CFSD Governing Board meeting begins at 6:30 p.m. in House 4, Room 712, 

at Catalina Foothills High School.  The recognition period is right at the 

beginning of the agenda so hopefully, it will not disrupt your evening’s plans too 

much.  

 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mary Kamerzell, Superintendent 
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